
Dear BOS: 

Please DO NOT discard the MC Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance. There are multiple significant 

reasons, but I hope you will remember that many small growers have spend HOURS and much 

MONEY to try & comply with the ordinance as written. We must support their efforts to be 

legal, safe, and protect the environment. 

thank you 

Louisa Aronow 

 


